Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

Sent: Monday, May 6, 2019 2:19 PM

To: ‘Melodie Sanjari'

Cc: John Hurt; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

Subject: Remediation Plan Denied - Matador - Tom Matthews Tank Battery release (2RP-4995) 9-19-2018
Attachments: Remediation Plan Denied - Matador - Tom Mathews Tank Battery Release (2RP-4995) 5.6.19.pdf
Melodie,

We have received your Workplan/Remediation Proposal for 2RP-4995 Tom Mathews Tank Battery, thank you. This
Workplan/Remediation proposal is denied. The spill appears to be an imminent risk to groundwater. With the Depth to
Groundwater less than 50 feet (Approximately 25 feet) and 4 known water sources within % mile of the location, the
deferral request for sample locations S13 and S14 is denied. Please try to remove the contaminants through use of a
Hydro-vac or other methods that will not damage equipment.

Please let me know if you have any further questions.

Regards,

Robert J Hamlet

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division

811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210

(575) 840-5963
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or
local laws and/or regulations.

From: Melodie Sanjari <melodie.sanjari@soudermiller.com>

Sent: Monday, April 15, 2019 4:20 PM

To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>;
Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>

Cc: John Hurt <JHurt@matadorresources.com>

Subject: [EXT] Tom Matthews Tank Battery release (2RP-4995) Resubmission

Good Afternoon All,

Please find the attached resubmittal of the soil remediation closure report for the release at the Tom Matthews Tank
Battery release (2RP-4995); originally submitted 2/7/2019.



Thanks!

Melodie Sanjari
Staff Scientist

MA

Souder, Miller & Associates
Engineering ¢ Environmental ¢ Surveying
201 S Halagueno Street

Carlsbad, NM 88220
www.soudermiller.com

(574) 370-9782 (cell)
(505) 299-0942 Ext. 2204

Notice of Confidentiality and Privileged Status: This electronic mail message, including all attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and/or privileged information or

otherwise may be protected from disclosure. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, distribution or actions which rely on the contents of this information is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact
the sender and delete the message and any attachment(s) from your system.

Statement on Viruses and Harmful Software: While the message and attachment(s) have been scanned with anti-virus software, SMA does not guarantee that this message or any attachment(s) is free of computer viruses
or other harmful software. SMA does not accept liability for any damages caused by any computer virus or other harmful software transmitted herewith.



